
From: Amanda Jootun 
Sent: 16 August 2021 11:37 
To: Rav Curry   
Subject: RE: Consultee letter for Planning Application: 2021/3112/P 
 
Hi Rav 
 
I don't think that we need to comment on this as its all Private units, but would you mind checking 
with David just to make sure that there's no Affordable Housing here - numbers are small, so it's 
unlikely, but just wanted to double check. 
 
 
Thanks 
 
regards 
 
Amanda Jootun 
Affordable Housing Development Co-ordinator 
 


